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Mr. Raymond E. Hall, Director ‘
Uranium Recovery Field nffice, Region IV f .
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission X oooe :
P.0O. Box 25235 Y 15

- I
Lakewood, CO 80225 ’.ﬁ ﬁg f..‘:
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Dear Mr. Hall,

Downwinders, inc., a non-profit, educational foundation, hereby
requests a public hearing pursuant to the procedures set forth in
10 CFR 2.2105 on the requested amendment to the Source Material
License SUA-1358 for the Umelco Minerals Corporation White Mesa
Mill to allow receipt and disposal of materials from the Department
ot Energy's Monticello Tailings Project. Please notify me as soon
as possible of your response to this request.

Thank you.
Sincerely, ) }?
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Steve Erickson ~
for Downwinders =

c/o 961 East 600 South o
Salt Lake City, UT 84102 I
(B01) 359-492%

cec: William Sainclair, Director, Utah Division of Radiation Control
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